
Tredegar Homeowner’s Association 
Board Minutes 
 
The October board meeting was held on October 5, 2015 
At the home of Curtis Mays.  Attendees were:  Mark Demaegd 
Curtis Mays, Jason Landry, Bruce Christopherson and Elaine 
Giles. 
 Guest homeowner was Jeffery Pickle. 
 
The minutes were read and approved. 
 
Bruce gave the financial report.  We currently have  $7,412.90 in 
Checking and $41,101.47 in savings. 
 
We have three dead trees at the big pond that are dead and must be 
removed.   
 
The entrance lights have been replaced.  They are LED lights 
which use less electricity and will save on the usage bills.  The cost 
of the new lights was $768.00.   
 
The next board meeting will be November 2, 2015. 
 
Respectfully Submitted. 
 
Elaine Giles 
 


